
NEXT MEETING: THURSDAY, JULY 28, 2005 AT 7:00 P.M.  
 
 

MINUTES OF THE RP ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 
JUNE 23, 2005 

 
Chairman Jim Ruff called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m., it having been duly 
noted that this meeting is being held in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., notice of which was sent to The Record on 
the 31st day of December, 2004, and to the Star-Ledger on the 31st day of 
December, 2004.  Members present were: Jim Ruff, Madelaine Cappucio, 
Barbara Frimmer and Dana Moaven.  Maureen Nassan, Linda Quinn, Kathy 
Jacob and Steve Quinn could not make the meeting. 
 
The minutes of the May 26, 2005, meeting were approved. 
 
Jim Ruff advised that he has not heard back on the calendar grant yet.  He is still 
awaiting word on the grant.  The completion date for the application is June 30. 
 
Barbara Frimmer contacted the library to see if they want to include anything in 
the calendar.  Commission members should continue to send any information 
they have to Maureen Nassan.  The next target date for information will be July 
20 in order to give Maureen a chance to sort through the information. 
 
Barbara Frimmer also sent a letter to Dr. Richardson to inform him of the 
calendar grant and see if the schools would like to include anything.  Barbara did 
inform Dr. Richardson that there would be space limitations so only a 
representative sample could be used from the schools.  She also offered to pick 
up any information and/or pictures that the schools wanted to include.  She has 
not heard back from him yet. 
 
Barbara also advised that she is waiting to hear back from Maureen Nassan on 
which information she wants to include from the book 50 Simple Things so that 
she can get permission to use this info if necessary. 
 
The DPW and Board of Health will be contacted to see if they want to include 
anything in the calendar.  Both departments will be advised of the July 20th date. 
 
Jim Ruff will try to find a date for Earth Day 2006 so that it can be included in the 
calendar. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 28, 2005. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

  Respectfully submitted, 
 

      Barbara DeLuca 


